
Nether Loirston Growers
The Growers wish everyone a Very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

If you would like to join our 
friendly bunch of growers and want 
to think about taking on a small 
growing space with us, please 
do get in touch as we would be 
delighted to hear from you.

Left: Bill Beattie and Andy Dalziel 
accept our IYNA Certificate from 
Ursula Hauptmann-Smith, Charity 
Trustee, Keep Scotland Beautiful.

Right: Andrew, Leah and Madelyn 
our Allotmenteers from Charleston 
School with Lord Provost George 
Adam and Aberdeen City’s 
Britain in Bloom 2014 Gold Award
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